
 

  

On Sunday 25 April our school captains Luke Bald and Lyndall Feast, along with vice school 

captain Hudson Terek attended, the informal Anzac Day ceremony at Pt MacDonnell.  The 

students laid a wreath in honour and respect for those men and woman who fought for our 

country as well as our fallen diggers.  

 

We are always proud to contribute to our community in this way and serve our part in the 

act of remembrance.  
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Allendale East Area School Vision  

To build strong, diverse futures for all of our young people by providing quality  

education driven by student needs, skills and aspirations.  

ANZAC DAY 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Fri 7 May Cross Country Naracoorte 
 

Mon 10 May Governing Council 5.30pm 
 

Tues 11 May Industry Immersion Day  
  Lucindale - Year 10 
 

Tues 11-21 May NAPLAN 
 

Wed 19 May National Simultaneous Storytime 
  Victoria Hotel - Governing Council  
  fundraiser night 
 

Wed 2 June Industry Immersion Day 
  AEAS - Year 10 
 

Wed 2-6 June YELP Camp Naracoorte 
 

Wed 2-4 June Outdoor Education Camp 
  Murray Bridge Aquatic Camp 

Lest We Forget  


